
Information to all sailors about the TracTrac-units
The 2024 5O5 World Championship can be followed live (and also in
replay-mode) on the internet from the event site at tractrac.com and
in the ‘TracTrac’ app (iOS and Android) for mobile platforms. The
races will be shown live in TracTrac on a screen in the Race Office
and as a replay during aftersail. (more info about how watch TracTrac here)

What you need to know
● The tracking units are to be collected each morning from 8.00 to 9.30 at the

TracTrac-desk in Race Office.
● The unit is activated – no need to press buttons - and placed in an aquapac with a

snap hook.
● The unit is identified by a 4-digit label. Make sure to collect the correct unit by

checking the list (you will also find the list at the TracTrac-desk in Race Office).
● Every day you hand back the tracking unit for battery charging - as soon as possible

after returning to harbour but within the protest time limit!
● Then it’s time to relax and enjoy food and drink during aftersail and discuss the

day's races with your fellow competitors.
IMPORTANT – PLEASE MAKE SURE TO COLLECT THE TRACKING DEVICE EVERY
MORNING AND TO HAND IT BACK AGAIN AFTER RACING.

How and where the tracking unit will be mounted
● Please hook the unit under the foredeck using the snap

hook on the aquapack – as high above the
waterline as possible!

● In this position it will pose no obstacle to the boat
handling.

● If the unit is placed too low it will not be able to send
signals properly.

● The unit is waterproof so it’s not a problem if the
aquapack isn't.

● Please contact the tractrac officials at the race office if
you experience any problems handling the unit or have
any questions about the system.
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https://tractrac.com/event-page/event_20240731_WorldChamp/2789
https://www.tractrac.com/how-to-watch-tractrac/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C_2ATS17HhNn_HhukkxkO5B9zDGEbFPV/view?usp=drive_link

